
PLANNING & ZONING DEPARTMENT 

307 Vine Street
 
Jonesboro, AR 72401
 
(870) 932-0406 Voice 
(870) 336-3036 Fax
 
www.jonesboro.org
 

September 13,2012 

Re: Gas Line Easement/Abandonment - Mike Ebbert for Verizon as 
described below: 

THAT PART OF A 10 FOOT UNSPECIFIED EASEMENT 
BEING THE WEST IO FEET, OF LOT 1 IN BLOCK "A" OF 
FAIRVIEW ACRES SUBDIVISION IN THE CITY OF 
JONESBORO, ARKANSAS, AS SHOWN BY PLAT IN 
DEED RECORD 123, PAGE 126, SUBJECT TO BILL OF 
ASSURANCE IN DEED RECORD 149, PAGE 98, AT 
JONESBORO, ARKANSAS, AND TO EASEMENTS AS 
SHOWN ON SAID PLAT; (3004 PARKWOOD). LESS 
AND EXCEPT THE NORTH 10 FEET THERE OF. 

Gas Utility Easement Only- Centerpoint Energy Gas 
Easement Only. 

To Whom It May Concern, 

The City of Jonesboro Planning Department has received your request to abandon the gas utility 
easement described on the petition and drawings provided by your representatives- HKB, Inc. 

The Planning Department has no objection to this abandonment request and it will not cause any 
further incompliance with the Zoning or Subdivision Regulations. 

If you require any additional information, please advise us at your convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Otis T. Spriggs AICP 
Planning Director, City Jonesboro, AR 



City of .Jonesboro 
Engineering Department 

Huntington Building 

PO Box 1845 
307 Vine Street 

.Jonesboro, AR 72401 
Phone: (870) 932·2438 

September 13, 2012 

Mr. Michael Boggs, PE 
Haywood, Kenward, Bare & Associates, Inc. 
1801 Latourette Drive 
Jonesboro, AR 72404 

RE: Easement Abandonment 

Dear Mr. Boggs, 

The City of Jonesboro Engineering Department concurs with the abandonment of an easement being described as: THAT 
PART OF A 10 FOOT UNSPECIFIED EASEMENT BEING THE WEST 10 FEET, OF LOT 1 IN BLOCK "A" OF FAIRVIEW ACRES 
SUBDIVISION IN THE CITY OF JONESBORO, ARKANSAS, AS SHOWN BY PLAT IN DEED RECORD 123, PAGE 126, SUBJECT TO 
BILL OF ASSURANCE IN DEED RECORD 149, PAGE 98, AT JONESBORO, ARKANSAS, AND TO EASEMENTS AS SHOWN ON SAID 
PLAT; (3004 PARKWOOD). LESS AND EXCEPT THE NORTH 10 FEET THERE OF. 

If you have any questions or comments please feel free to contact me at the above reference number. 

Sincer~ 

Craig Light, PE CFM 
City Engineer 


